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One of the first books to provide a comprehensive description of OPNET® IT Guru and Modeler software, The
Practical OPNET® User Guide for Computer Network Simulation explains how to use this software for simulating
and modeling computer networks. The included laboratory projects help readers learn different aspects of the
software in a hands-on way. Quickly Locate Instructions for Performing a Task The book begins with a
systematic introduction to the basic features of OPNET, which are necessary for performing any network
simulation. The remainder of the text describes how to work with various protocol layers using a top-down
approach. Every chapter explains the relevant OPNET features and includes step-by-step instructions on how to
use the features during a network simulation. Gain a Better Understanding of the "Whats" and "Whys" of the
Simulations Each laboratory project in the back of the book presents a complete simulation and reflects the
same progression of topics found in the main text. The projects describe the overall goals of the experiment,
discuss the general network topology, and give a high-level description of the system configuration required
to complete the simulation. Discover the Complex Functionality Available in OPNET By providing an in-depth
look at the rich features of OPNET software, this guide is an invaluable reference for IT professionals and
researchers who need to create simulation models. The book also helps newcomers understand OPNET by
organizing the material in a logical manner that corresponds to the protocol layers in a network.
A Practical Handbook for OSPF Protocol Deployment and Management Discussion of OSPF, including strengths and
weaknesses, helps readers make the right growth and design choices New case studies, configuration examples,
and other IOS and OSPF reference sections are added to new edition to make OSPF easier to understand Coverage
of management, troubleshooting, and technical overviews foster understanding of routing evolution and network
design The Open Shortest Path First (OSPF) protocol is a non-proprietary Internet Gateway Protocol (IGP) for
the TCP/IP family. It has quickly become the protocol of choice in larger Wide Area Network deployments by
providing better performance and greater flexibility than its predecessor, Routing Information Protocol (RIP)
provides. This greater flexibility leads to more complexity in configuring and troubleshooting OSPF networks.
"OSPF Network Design Solutions, Second Edition," provides a thorough understanding of OSPF functionality can
help networking engineers dramatically increase network performance, security, and the ease with which large
scale networks are maintained. Expanded and updated, this new edition provides more case studies and
configuration examples with a focus on OSPF/BGP integration from the service provider perspective. Also new
Cisco IOS and OSPF features have been introduced since the first edition including opaque LSAs, multicasting,
and OSPF flood suppression. In addition to the new topics being covered, an acronyms section as well as a
complete Cisco IOS 12.0 reference section including show, config, and debug commands is also included. "OSPF
Network Design Solutions, Second Edition" presents technology in common terms,enabling readers with varying
levels of experience to benefit from it. Thomas M. Thomas II is a Senior Network Consultant for Hired Guns.
Prior to his current position, Tom has held positions with Ericsson IP Infrastructure as a Senior Network
Consultant, Mentor Technologies as an instructor, and with Cisco Systems as a Course Designer. Tom has also
worked for MCI Managed Networks, AT and T Solutions, and the US Air Force. Tom is the Founder of NetCerts.com
and author of OSPF Network Design Solutions (Cisco Press), Networking Dictionary (McGraw-Hill), and CCIE Exam
Cram (Coriolis).
Design, deploy, and maintain your own private or public Infrastructure as a Service (IaaS), using the open
source OpenStack platform. In this practical guide, experienced developers and OpenStack contributors show
you how to build clouds based on reference architectures, as well as how to perform daily administration
tasks. Designed for horizontal scalability, OpenStack lets you build a cloud by integrating several
technologies. This approach provides flexibility, but knowing which options to use can be bewildering. Once
you complete this book, you’ll know the right questions to ask while you organize compute, storage, and
networking resources. If you already know how to manage multiple Ubuntu machines and maintain MySQL, you’re
ready to: Set up automated deployment and configuration Design a single-node cloud controller Use metrics to
improve scalability Explore compute nodes, network design, and storage Install OpenStack packages Use an
example architecture to help simplify decision-making Build a working environment to explore an IaaS cloud
Manage users, projects, and quotas Tackle maintenance, debugging, and network troubleshooting Monitor, log,
backup, and restore
End-to-End QoS Network Design Quality of Service for Rich-Media & Cloud Networks Second Edition New best
practices, technical strategies, and proven designs for maximizing QoS in complex networks This authoritative
guide to deploying, managing, and optimizing QoS with Cisco technologies has been thoroughly revamped to
reflect the newest applications, best practices, hardware, software, and tools for modern networks. This new
edition focuses on complex traffic mixes with increased usage of mobile devices, wireless network access,
advanced communications, and video. It reflects the growing heterogeneity of video traffic, including passive
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streaming video, interactive video, and immersive videoconferences. It also addresses shifting bandwidth
constraints and congestion points; improved hardware, software, and tools; and emerging QoS applications in
network security. The authors first introduce QoS technologies in high-to-mid-level technical detail,
including protocols, tools, and relevant standards. They examine new QoS demands and requirements, identify
reasons to reevaluate current QoS designs, and present new strategic design recommendations. Next, drawing on
extensive experience, they offer deep technical detail on campus wired and wireless QoS design; nextgeneration wiring closets; QoS design for data centers, Internet edge, WAN edge, and branches; QoS for IPsec
VPNs, and more. Tim Szigeti, CCIE No. 9794 is a Senior Technical Leader in the Cisco System Design Unit. He
has specialized in QoS for the past 15 years and authored Cisco TelePresence Fundamentals. Robert Barton,
CCIE No. 6660 (R&S and Security), CCDE No. 2013::6 is a Senior Systems Engineer in the Cisco Canada Public
Sector Operation. A registered Professional Engineer (P. Eng), he has 15 years of IT experience and is
primarily focused on wireless and security architectures. Christina Hattingh spent 13 years as Senior Member
of Technical Staff in Unified Communications (UC) in Cisco’s Services Routing Technology Group (SRTG). There,
she spoke at Cisco conferences, trained sales staff and partners, authored books, and advised customers.
Kenneth Briley, Jr., CCIE No. 9754, is a Technical Lead in the Cisco Network Operating Systems Technology
Group. With more than a decade of QoS design/implementation experience, he is currently focused on converging
wired and wireless QoS. n Master a proven, step-by-step best-practice approach to successful QoS deployment n
Implement Cisco-validated designs related to new and emerging applications n Apply best practices for
classification, marking, policing, shaping, markdown, and congestion management/avoidance n Leverage the new
Cisco Application Visibility and Control feature-set to perform deep-packet inspection to recognize more than
1000 different applications n Use Medianet architecture elements specific to QoS configuration, monitoring,
and control n Optimize QoS in rich-media campus networks using the Cisco Catalyst 3750, Catalyst 4500, and
Catalyst 6500 n Design wireless networks to support voice and video using a Cisco centralized or converged
access WLAN n Achieve zero packet loss in GE/10GE/40GE/100GE data center networks n Implement QoS virtual
access data center designs with the Cisco Nexus 1000V n Optimize QoS at the enterprise customer edge n
Achieve extraordinary levels of QoS in service provider edge networks n Utilize new industry standards and
QoS technologies, including IETF RFC 4594, IEEE 802.1Q-2005, HQF, and NBAR2 This book is part of the
Networking Technology Series from Cisco Press®, which offers networking professionals valuable information
for constructing efficient networks, understanding new technologies, and building successful careers.
Discover why routers in the Juniper MX Series, with their advanced feature sets and record breaking scale,
are so popular among enterprises and network service providers. This authoritative book shows you step-bystep how to implement high-density, high-speed Layer 2 and Layer 3 Ethernet services, using Router Engine
DDoS Protection, Multi-chassis LAG, Inline NAT, IPFIX/J-Flow, and many other Juniper MX features. Written by
Juniper Network engineers, each chapter covers a specific Juniper MX vertical and includes review questions
to help you test what you learn. Delve into the Juniper MX architecture, including the next generation Junos
Trio chipset Explore Juniper MX’s bridging, VLAN mapping, and support for thousands of virtual switches Add
an extra layer of security by combining Junos DDoS protection with firewall filters Create a firewall filter
framework that only applies filters specific to your network Discover the advantages of hierarchical
scheduling Combine Juniper MX routers, using a virtual chassis or Multi-chassis LAG Install network services
such as Network Address Translation (NAT) inside the Trio chipset Examine Junos high availability features
and protocols on Juniper MX "For the no-nonsense engineer who likes to get down to it, The Juniper MX Series
targets both service providers and enterprises with an illustrative style supported by diagrams, tables, code
blocks, and CLI output. Readers will discover features they didn't know about before and can't resist putting
them into production." —Ethan Banks, CCIE #20655, Packet Pushers Podcast Host
A guide to Cisco routers and switches provides informaton on switch and router maintenance and integration
into an existing network.
More than 100,000 entrepreneurs rely on this book for detailed, step-by-step instructions on building
successful, scalable, profitable startups. The National Science Foundation pays hundreds of startup teams
each year to follow the process outlined in the book, and it's taught at Stanford, Berkeley, Columbia and
more than 100 other leading universities worldwide. Why? The Startup Owner's Manual guides you, step-by-step,
as you put the Customer Development process to work. This method was created by renowned Silicon Valley
startup expert Steve Blank, co-creator with Eric Ries of the "Lean Startup" movement and tested and refined
by him for more than a decade. This 608-page how-to guide includes over 100 charts, graphs, and diagrams,
plus 77 valuable checklists that guide you as you drive your company toward profitability. It will help you:
• Avoid the 9 deadly sins that destroy startups' chances for success • Use the Customer Development method to
bring your business idea to life • Incorporate the Business Model Canvas as the organizing principle for
startup hypotheses • Identify your customers and determine how to "get, keep and grow" customers profitably •
Compute how you'll drive your startup to repeatable, scalable profits. The Startup Owner's Manual was
originally published by K&S Ranch Publishing Inc. and is now available from Wiley. The cover, design, and
content are the same as the prior release and should not be considered a new or updated product.
This is the eBook version of the print title. Note that the eBook does not provide access to the practice
test software that accompanies the print book. Trust the best selling Official Cert Guide series from Cisco
Press to help you learn, prepare, and practice for exam success. They are built with the objective of
providing assessment, review, and practice to help ensure you are fully prepared for your certification exam.
Assess your knowledge with chapter-opening quizzes Review key concepts with Exam Preparation Tasks CCNP ROUTE
642-902 Official Certification Guide is a best of breed Cisco® exam study guide that focuses specifically on
the objectives for the CCNP® ROUTE exam. Senior instructor and best-selling author Wendell Odom shares
preparation hints and test-taking tips, helping you identify areas of weakness and improve both your
conceptual knowledge and hands-on skills. Material is presented in a concise manner, focusing on increasing
your understanding and retention of exam topics. CCNP ROUTE 642-902 Official Certification Guide presents you
with an organized test preparation routine through the use of proven series elements and techniques. “Do I
Know This Already?” quizzes open each chapter and allow you to decide how much time you need to spend on each
section. Exam topic lists make referencing easy. Chapter-ending Exam Preparation Tasks sections help drill
you on key concepts you must know thoroughly. Well-regarded for its level of detail, assessment features, and
challenging review questions and exercises, this official study guide helps you master the concepts and
techniques that will enable you to succeed on the exam the first time. CCNP ROUTE 642-902 Official
Certification Guide is part of a recommended learning path from Cisco that includes simulation and hands-on
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training from authorized Cisco Learning Partners and self-study products from Cisco Press. To find out more
about instructor-led training, e-learning, and hands-on instruction offered by authorized Cisco Learning
Partners worldwide, please visit www.cisco.com/go/authorizedtraining Wendell Odom, CCIE® No. 1624, is a
28-year veteran of the networking industry. He currently works as an independent author of Cisco
certification resources and occasional instructor of Cisco authorized training for Skyline ATS. He has worked
as a network engineer, consultant, systems engineer, instructor, and course developer. He is the author of
several best-selling Cisco certification titles. He maintains lists of current titles, links to Wendell’s
blogs, and other certification resources at www.TheCertZone.com. This official study guide helps you master
all the topics on the CCNP ROUTE exam, including: Network design, implementation, and verification plans
EIGRP OSPF IGP Redistribution Policy-based routing and IP service-level agreement (IP SLA) BGP IPv6 IPv4 and
IPv6 coexistence Routing over branch Internet connections This volume is part of the Official Certification
Guide Series from Cisco Press. Books in this series provide officially developed exam preparation materials
that offer assessment, review, and practice to help Cisco Career Certification candidates identify
weaknesses, concentrate their study efforts, and enhance their confidence as exam day nears.
The complete guide to Cisco® IWAN: features, benefits, planning, and deployment Using Cisco Intelligent WAN
(IWAN), businesses can deliver an uncompromised experience, security, and reliability to branch offices over
any connection. Cisco IWAN simplifies WAN design, improves network responsiveness, and accelerates deployment
of new services. Now, there’s an authoritative single-source guide to Cisco IWAN: all you need to understand
it, design it, and deploy it for maximum value. In Cisco Intelligent WAN (IWAN), leading Cisco experts cover
all key IWAN technologies and components, addressing issues ranging from visibility and provisioning to
troubleshooting and optimization. They offer extensive practical guidance on migrating to IWAN from your
existing WAN infrastructure. This guide will be indispensable for all experienced network professionals who
support WANs, are deploying Cisco IWAN solutions, or use related technologies such as DMVPN or PfR. Deploy
Hybrid WAN connectivity to increase WAN capacity and improve application performance Overlay DMVPN on WAN
transport to simplify operations, gain transport independence, and improve VPN scalability Secure DMVPN
tunnels and IWAN routers Use Application Recognition to support QoS, Performance Routing (PfR), and
application visibility Improve application delivery and WAN efficiency via PfR Monitor hub, transit, and
branch sites, traffic classes, and channels Add application-level visibility and per-application monitoring
to IWAN routers Overcome latency and bandwidth inefficiencies that limit application performance Use Cisco
WAAS to customize each location’s optimizations, application accelerations, and virtualization Smoothly
integrate Cisco WAAS into branch office network infrastructure Ensure appropriate WAN application
responsiveness and experience Improve SaaS application performance with Direct Internet Access (DIA) Perform
pre-migration tasks, and prepare your current WAN for IWAN Migrate current point-to-point and multipoint
technologies to IWAN
Cisco® Nexus switches and the new NX-OS operating system are rapidly becoming the new de facto standards for
data center distribution/aggregation layer networking. NX-OS builds on Cisco IOS to provide advanced features
that will be increasingly crucial to efficient data center operations. NX-OS and Cisco Nexus Switching is the
definitive guide to utilizing these powerful new capabilities in enterprise environments. In this book, three
Cisco consultants cover every facet of deploying, configuring, operating, and troubleshooting NX-OS in the
data center. They review the key NX-OS enhancements for high availability, virtualization, In-Service
Software Upgrades (ISSU), and security. In this book, you will discover support and configuration best
practices for working with Layer 2 and Layer 3 protocols and networks, implementing multicasting, maximizing
serviceability, providing consistent network and storage services, and much more. The authors present
multiple command-line interface (CLI) commands, screen captures, realistic configurations, and
troubleshooting tips—all based on their extensive experience working with customers who have successfully
deployed Nexus switches in their data centers. Learn how Cisco NX-OS builds on and differs from IOS Work with
NX-OS user modes, management interfaces, and system files Configure Layer 2 networking: VLANs/private VLANs,
STP, virtual port channels, and unidirectional link detection Configure Layer 3 EIGRP, OSPF, BGP, and First
Hop Redundancy Protocols (FHRPs) Set up IP multicasting with PIM, IGMP, and MSDP Secure NX-OS with SSH, Cisco
TrustSec, ACLs, port security, DHCP snooping, Dynamic ARP inspection, IP Source Guard, keychains, Traffic
Storm Control, and more Build high availability networks using process modularity and restart, stateful
switchover, nonstop forwarding, and in-service software upgrades Utilize NX-OS embedded serviceability,
including Switched Port Analyzer (SPAN), Smart Call Home, Configuration Checkpoint/Rollback, and NetFlow Use
the NX-OS Unified Fabric to simplify infrastructure and provide ubiquitous network and storage services Run
NX-OS on Nexus 1000V server-based software switches This book is part of the Networking Technology Series
from Cisco Press®, which offers networking professionals valuable information for constructing efficient
networks, understanding new technologies, and building successful careers.

Preparation and practice for the ALL NEW CCNA Security exam from the all-time best selling CCNA self-study
test preparation series.
A complete, practical guide to the world's most popular signaling system, including SIGTRAN, GSM-MAP, and
Intelligent Networks. Provides in-depth coverage of the SS7 protocols, including implementation details
Covers SS7 over IP (SIGTRAN) using real-world examples Covers SS7/C7 from both a North American and European
perspective, providing a broad international understanding of the technology and associated standards
Explains mobile wireless concepts and signaling, including mobile application part (MAP) Provides a thorough
explanation of the Intelligent Network (IN) and associated protocols (INAP/AIN) Signaling System No. 7 (SS7)
is a signaling network and protocol that is used globally to bring telecommunications networks, both fixedline and cellular, to life. SS7 has numerous applications and is at the very heart of telecommunications.
Setting up phone calls, providing cellular roaming and messaging, and supplying converged voice and data
services are only a few of the ways that SS7 is used in the communications network. SS7 also provides the
point of interconnection between converging voice and data networks. This transition, which affects everyone
who works with the data network, has bolstered the need for practical and applied information on SS7. In
short, anyone who is interested in telecommunications should have a solid understanding of SS7. Signaling
System No. 7 (SS7/C7): Protocol, Architecture, and Services will help you understand SS7 from several
perspectives. It examines the framework and architecture of SS7, as well as how it is used to provide today's
telecommunications services. It also examines each level of the SS7 protocol-all the way down to the bit
level of messages. In addition, the SIGTRAN standards are discussed in detail, showing the migration from SS7
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to IP and explaining how SS7 information is transported over IP.
Rising densities of human settlements, migration and transport to reduce distances to market, and
specialization and trade facilitated by fewer international divisions are central to economic development.
The transformations along these three dimensions density, distance, and division are most noticeable in North
America, Western Europe, and Japan, but countries in Asia and Eastern Europe are changing in ways similar in
scope and speed. 'World Development Report 2009: Reshaping Economic Geography' concludes that these spatial
transformations are essential, and should be encouraged. The conclusion is not without controversy. Slumdwellers now number a billion, but the rush to cities continues. Globalization is believed to benefit many,
but not the billion people living in lagging areas of developing nations. High poverty and mortality persist
among the world's 'bottom billion', while others grow wealthier and live longer lives. Concern for these
three billion often comes with the prescription that growth must be made spatially balanced. The WDR has a
different message: economic growth is seldom balanced, and efforts to spread it out prematurely will
jeopardize progress. The Report: documents how production becomes more concentrated spatially as economies
grow. proposes economic integration as the principle for promoting successful spatial transformations.
revisits the debates on urbanization, territorial development, and regional integration and shows how today's
developers can reshape economic geography.
Cisco IOS 12.0 Switching Services is a comprehensive guide detailing available Cisco IOS switching
alternatives. Cisco switching services range from fast switching and Netflow switching to LAN Emulation. This
book describes how to configure routing between virtual LANs (VLANs) and teach how to effectively configure
and implement VLANs on switches.
The TCP/IP protocol suite has become the de facto standard for computer communications in today's networked
world. The ubiquitous implementation of a specific networking standard has led to an incredible dependence on
the applications enabled by it. Today, we use the TCP/IP protocols and the Internet not only for
entertainment and information, but to conduct our business by performing transactions, buying and selling
products, and delivering services to customers. We are continually extending the set of applications that
leverage TCP/IP, thereby driving the need for further infrastructure support. It is our hope that both the
novice and the expert will find useful information in this publication.
Thoroughly prepare for the revised Cisco CCIE Wireless v3.x certification exams Earning Cisco CCIE Wireless
certification demonstrates your broad theoretical knowledge of wireless networking, your strong understanding
of Cisco WLAN technologies, and the skills and technical knowledge required of an expert-level wireless
network professional. This guide will help you efficiently master the knowledge and skills you’ll need to
succeed on both the CCIE Wireless v3.x written and lab exams. Designed to help you efficiently focus your
study, achieve mastery, and build confidence, it focuses on conceptual insight, not mere memorization.
Authored by five of the leading Cisco wireless network experts, it covers all areas of the CCIE Wireless exam
blueprint, offering complete foundational knowledge for configuring and troubleshooting virtually any Cisco
wireless deployment. Plan and design enterprise-class WLANs addressing issues ranging from RF boundaries to
AP positioning, power levels, and density Prepare and set up wireless network infrastructure, including Layer
2/3 and key network services Optimize existing wired networks to support wireless infrastructure Deploy,
configure, and troubleshoot Cisco IOS Autonomous WLAN devices for wireless bridging Implement, configure, and
manage AireOS Appliance, Virtual, and Mobility Express Controllers Secure wireless networks with Cisco
Identity Services Engine: protocols, concepts, use cases, and configuration Set up and optimize management
operations with Prime Infrastructure and MSE/CMX Design, configure, operate, and troubleshoot WLANs with realtime applications
Organizations are increasingly transitioning to IPv6, the next generation protocol for defining how devices
of all kinds communicate over networks. Now fully updated, IPv6 Fundamentals offers a thorough, friendly, and
easy-to-understand introduction to the knowledge and skills you need to deploy and operate IPv6 networks.
Leading networking instructor Rick Graziani explains all the basics simply and clearly, step-by-step,
providing all the details you’ll need to succeed. You’ll learn why IPv6 is necessary, how it was created, how
it works, and how it has become the protocol of choice in environments ranging from cloud to mobile and IoT.
Graziani thoroughly introduces IPv6 addressing, configuration options, and routing protocols, including EIGRP
for IPv6, and OSPFv3 (traditional configuration and with address families). Building on this coverage, he
then includes more in-depth information involving these protocols and processes. This edition contains a
completely revamped discussion of deploying IPv6 in your network, including IPv6/IPv4 integration, dynamic
address allocation, and understanding IPv6 from the perspective of the network and host. You’ll also find
improved coverage of key topics such as Stateless Address Autoconfiguration (SLAAC), DHCPv6, and the
advantages of the solicited node multicast address. Throughout, Graziani presents command syntax for Cisco
IOS, Windows, Linux, and Mac OS, as well as many examples, diagrams, configuration tips, and updated links to
white papers and official RFCs for even deeper understanding. Learn how IPv6 supports modern networks
encompassing the cloud, mobile, IoT, and gaming devices Compare IPv6 with IPv4 to see what has changed and
what hasn’t Understand and represent IPv6 addresses for unicast, multicast, and anycast environments Master
all facets of dynamic IPv6 address allocation with SLAAC, stateless DHCPv6, and stateful DHCPv6 Understand
all the features of deploying IPv6 addresses in the network including temporary addresses and the privacy
extension Improve operations by leveraging major enhancements built into ICMPv6 and ICMPv6 Neighbor Discovery
Protocol Configure IPv6 addressing and Access Control Lists using a common topology Implement routing of IPv6
packets via static routing, EIGRP for IPv6, and OSPFv3 Walk step-by-step through deploying IPv6 in existing
networks, and coexisting with or transitioning from IPv4
Designing and Supporting Computer Networks, CCNA Discovery Learning Guide is the official supplemental
textbook for the Designing and Supporting Computer Networks course in the Cisco® Networking Academy® CCNA®
Discovery curriculum version 4. In this course, the last of four in the new curriculum, you progress through
a variety of case studies and role-playing exercises, which include gathering requirements, designing basic
networks, establishing proof-of-concept, and performing project management tasks. In addition, within the
context of a pre-sales support position, you learn lifecycle services, including upgrades, competitive
analyses, and system integration. The Learning Guide, written and edited by instructors, is designed as a
portable desk reference to use anytime, anywhere to reinforce the material from the course and organize your
time. The Learning Guide’s features help you focus on important concepts to succeed in this course: Chapter
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Objectives—Review core concepts by answering the focus questions listed at the beginning of each chapter. Key
Terms—Refer to the lists of networking vocabulary introduced and highlighted in context in each chapter. The
Glossary defines each key term. Summary of Activities and Labs—Maximize your study time with this complete
list of all associated exercises at the end of each chapter. Check Your Understanding—Evaluate your readiness
with the end-of-chapter questions that match the style of questions you see in the online course quizzes. The
answer key explains each answer. Challenge Questions and Activities—Apply a deeper understanding of the
concepts with these challenging end-of-chapter questions and activities. The answer key explains each answer.
Hands-on Labs—Master the practical, hands-on skills of the course by performing all the tasks in the course
labs included in Part II of the Learning Guide. Portfolio Documents—Develop a professional network design
portfolio as you work through real-life case studies. All the course portfolio documents and support
materials are provided for you in this Learning Guide and on the CD-ROM. How To—Look for this icon to study
the steps you need to learn to perform certain tasks. Interactive Activities—Reinforce your understanding of
topics with exercises from the online course identified throughout the book with this icon. The files for
these activities are on the accompanying CD-ROM. Packet Tracer Activities—Explore and visualize networking
concepts using Packet Tracer exercises interspersed throughout some chapters. The files for these activities
are on the accompanying CD-ROM. Packet Tracer v4.1 software developed by Cisco is available separately. Handson Labs—Master the practical, hands-on skills of the course by working through all 71 labs in this course
included in Part II of the book. The labs are an integral part of the CCNA Discovery curriculum—review the
core text and the lab material to prepare for all your exams. Companion CD-ROM **See instructions within the
ebook on how to get access to the files from the CD-ROM that accompanies this print book.** The CD-ROM
includes Interactive Activities Packet Tracer Activity files All Portfolio documents IT Career Information
Taking Notes Lifelong Learning This book is part of the Cisco Networking Academy Series from Cisco Press®.
Books in this series support and complement the Cisco Networking Academy curriculum.
The Cisco expert guide to planning, deploying, and operating virtual routing with the CSR 1000V Cloud
Services Router Virtual routing and the Cisco Cloud Services Router (CSR 1000V) are key enablers of today’s
revolutionary shift to elastic cloud applications and low-cost virtualized networking. Now, there’s an
authoritative, complete guide to building real solutions with the Cisco CSR 1000V platform. Three leading
experts cover every essential building block, present key use cases and configuration examples, illuminate
design and deployment scenarios, and show how the CSR 1000V platform and APIs can enable state-of-the-art
software-defined networks (SDN). Drawing on extensive early adopter experience, they illuminate crucial OS
and hypervisor details, help you overcome migration challenges, and offer practical guidance for monitoring
and operations. This guide is an essential resource for all technical professionals planning or deploying
data center and enterprise cloud services, and for all cloud network operators utilizing the Cisco CSR 1000V
or future Cisco virtual routing platforms. · Review the fundamentals of cloud virtualization, multitenant
data-center design, and software-defined networking · Understand the Cisco CSR 1000V’s role, features, and
infrastructure requirements · Compare server hypervisor technologies for managing VM hardware with CSR 1000V
deployments · Understand CSR 1000V software architecture, control and data-plane design, licensing
requirements, and packet flow · Walk through common virtual router scenarios and configurations, including
multiple cloud and data center examples · Integrate CSR 1000V into the OpenStack SDN framework, and use its
APIs to solve specific problems · Master a best-practice workflow for deploying the CSR 1000V · Use the Cisco
management tools to automate, orchestrate, and troubleshoot virtualized routing Category: Networking/Cloud
Computing Covers: Cloud Services Router This book is part of the Networking Technology Series from Cisco
Press, which offers networking professionals valuable information for constructing efficient networks,
understanding new technologies, and building successful careers

This IBM® Redbooks® publication presents a general introduction to the latest (current) IBM tape and tape
library technologies. Featured tape technologies include the IBM LTO Ultrium and Enterprise 3592 tape drives,
and their implementation in IBM tape libraries. This 17th edition includes information about the latest
TS4300 Ultrium tape library, TS1155 Enterprise tape drive, and the IBM Linear Tape-Open (LTO) Ultrium 8 tape
drive, along with technical information about each IBM tape product for open systems. It includes generalized
sections about Small Computer System Interface (SCSI) and Fibre Channel connections, and multipath
architecture configurations. This book also covers tools and techniques for library management. It is
intended for anyone who wants to understand more about IBM tape products and their implementation. It is
suitable for IBM clients, IBM Business Partners, IBM specialist sales representatives, and technical
specialists. If you do not have a background in computer tape storage products, you might need to read other
sources of information. In the interest of being concise, topics that are generally understood are not
covered in detail.
Ott and Longnecker's AN INTRODUCTION TO STATISTICAL METHODS AND DATA ANALYSIS, 6th Edition, International
Edition provides a broad overview of statistical methods for advanced undergraduate and graduate students
from a variety of disciplines who have little or no prior course work in statistics. The authors teach
students to solve problems encountered in research projects, to make decisions based on data in general
settings both within and beyond the university setting, and to become critical readers of statistical
analyses in research papers and in news reports. The first eleven chapters present material typically covered
in an introductory statistics course, as well as case studies and examples that are often encountered in
undergraduate capstone courses. The remaining chapters cover regression modeling and design of experiments.
Organized by exam objectives, this is a focused, concise review guide that works hand-in-hand with any
learning tool, including the Sybex CCNA: Cisco Certified Network Associate Study Guide, 6th and Deluxe
editions. The book will consist of four high-level chapters, each mapping to the four main Domains of the
exam skill-set. The book will drill down into the specifics of the exam, covering the following: Designing
Cisco internetworks Developing an access list Evaluating TCP/IP communication Configuring routers and
switches Configuring IP addresses, subnet masks, and gateway addresses Performing LAN, VLAN, and WAN
troubleshooting Understanding rules for packet control The interactive CD contains two bonus exams, handy
flashcard questions, and a searchable PDF of a Glossary of Terms.
Based on the popular Artech House classic, Digital Communication Systems Engineering with Software-Defined
Radio, this book provides a practical approach to quickly learning the software-defined radio (SDR) concepts
needed for work in the field. This up-to-date volume guides readers on how to quickly prototype wireless
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designs using SDR for real-world testing and experimentation. This book explores advanced wireless
communication techniques such as OFDM, LTE, WLA, and hardware targeting. Readers will gain an understanding
of the core concepts behind wireless hardware, such as the radio frequency front-end, analog-to-digital and
digital-to-analog converters, as well as various processing technologies. Moreover, this volume includes
chapters on timing estimation, matched filtering, frame synchronization message decoding, and source coding.
The orthogonal frequency division multiplexing is explained and details about HDL code generation and
deployment are provided. The book concludes with coverage of the WLAN toolbox with OFDM beacon reception and
the LTE toolbox with downlink reception. Multiple case studies are provided throughout the book. Both MATLAB
and Simulink source code are included to assist readers with their projects in the field.
This is the eBook of the printed book and may not include any media, website access codes, or print
supplements that may come packaged with the bound book. Introducing Routing and Switching in the Enterprise,
CCNA Discovery Learning Guide is the official supplemental textbook for the Introducing Routing and Switching
in the Enterprise course in the Cisco® Networking Academy® CCNA® Discovery curriculum version 4. The course,
the third of four in the new curriculum, familiarizes you with the equipment applications and protocols
installed in enterprise networks, with a focus on switched networks, IP Telephony requirements, and security.
It also introduces advanced routing protocols such as Enhanced Interior Gateway Routing Protocol (EIGRP) and
Open Shortest Path First (OSPF) Protocol. Hands-on exercises include configuration, installation, and
troubleshooting. The Learning Guide’s features help you focus on important concepts to succeed in this
course: Chapter Objectives—Review core concepts by answering the focus questions listed at the beginning of
each chapter. Key Terms—Refer to the lists of networking vocabulary introduced and highlighted in context in
each chapter. The Glossary defines each key term. Summary of Activities and Labs—Maximize your study time
with this complete list of all associated exercises at the end of each chapter. Check Your
Understanding—Evaluate your readiness with the end-of-chapter questions that match the style of questions you
see in the online course quizzes. The answer key explains each answer. Challenge Questions and
Activities—Apply a deeper understanding of the concepts with these challenging end-of-chapter questions and
activities. The answer key explains each answer. Hands-on Labs— Master the practical, hands-on skills of the
course by performing all the tasks in the course labs and additional challenge labs included in Part II of
the Learning Guide. This book is part of the Cisco Networking Academy Series from Cisco Press®. Books in this
series support and complement the Cisco Networking Academy curriculum.
This is the eBook version of the print title. Note that the eBook does not provide access to the practice
test software that accompanies the print book. Learn, prepare, and practice for CCNA Cyber Ops SECFND 210-250
exam success with this Cert Guide from Pearson IT Certification, a leader in IT Certification learning.
Master CCNA Cyber Ops SECFND 210-250 exam topics Assess your knowledge with chapter-ending quizzes Review key
concepts with exam preparation tasks CCNA Cyber Ops SECFND 210-250 Official Cert Guide is a best-of-breed
exam study guide. Cisco enterprise security experts Omar Santos, Joseph Muniz, and Stefano De Crescenzo share
preparation hints and test-taking tips, helping you identify areas of weakness and improve both your
conceptual knowledge and hands-on skills. Material is presented in a concise manner, focusing on increasing
your understanding and retention of exam topics. The book presents you with an organized test preparation
routine through the use of proven series elements and techniques. Exam topic lists make referencing easy.
Chapter-ending Exam Preparation Tasks help you drill on key concepts you must know thoroughly. Review
questions help you assess your knowledge, and a final preparation chapter guides you through tools and
resources to help you craft your final study plan. Well-regarded for its level of detail, assessment
features, and challenging review questions and exercises, this study guide helps you master the concepts and
techniques that will allow you to succeed on the exam the first time. The study guide helps you master all
the topics on the CCNA Cyber Ops SECFND exam, including: Fundamentals of networking protocols and networking
device types Network security devices and cloud services Security principles Access control models Security
management concepts and techniques Fundamentals of cryptography and PKI Essentials of Virtual Private
Networks (VPNs) Windows-based Analysis Linux /MAC OS X-based Analysis Endpoint security technologies Network
and host telemetry Security monitoring operations and challenges Types of attacks and vulnerabilities
Security evasion techniques
This report by the Economics and Statistics Administration (ESA) and the U.S. Patent and Trademark Office
(USPTO) of the U.S. Department of Commerce attempts to identify the first-order players that are growing IP
in the U.S. economy and protecting their innovations through patents, trademarks, or copyrights. These IPintensive industries support tens of millions of jobs and contribute several trillion dollars to our gross
domestic product (GDP). This report not only estimates the contributions of these industries to our economy,
but also gauges the ripple, or domino, effects they have on employment throughout the economy. They represent
the leading edge of our economy that is built on the ingenuity of the American people and their future growth
is increasingly dependent on effective protection of IP rights both here and abroad.

Presents case studies and instructions on how to solve data analysis problems using Python.
Working at a Small-to-Medium Business or ISP CCNA Discovery Learning Guide Working at a Small-to-Medium
Business or ISP, CCNA Discovery Learning Guide is the official supplemental textbook for the Working at a
Small-to-Medium Business or ISP course in the Cisco® Networking Academy® CCNA® Discovery curriculum version
4.1. The course, the second of four in the new curriculum, teaches networking concepts by applying them to a
type of network you might encounter on the job in a small-to-medium business or ISP. After successfully
completing the first two courses in the CCNA Discovery curriculum, you can choose to complete the CCENT®
(Cisco Certified Entry Network Technician) certification exam, which would certify that you have developed
the practical skills required for entry-level networking support positions and have an aptitude and
competence for working with Cisco routers, switches, and Cisco IOS® Software. The Learning Guide, written and
edited by instructors, is designed as a portable desk reference to use anytime, anywhere to reinforce the
material from the course and organize your time. In addition, the book includes expanded coverage of
CCENT/CCNA exam topics. The book’s features help you focus on important concepts to succeed in this course:
Chapter Objectives—Review core concepts by answering the focus questions listed at the beginning of each
chapter. Key Terms—Refer to the lists of networking vocabulary introduced and highlighted in context in each
chapter. The Glossary defines each key term. Summary of Activities and Labs—Maximize your study time with
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this complete list of all associated exercises at the end of each chapter. Check Your Understanding—Evaluate
your readiness with the end-of-chapter questions that match the style of questions you see in the online
course quizzes. The answer key explains each answer. Challenge Questions and Activities—Apply a deeper
understanding of the concepts with these challenging end-of-chapter questions and activities. The answer key
explains each answer. Hands-on Labs—Master the practical, hands-on skills of the course by performing all the
tasks in the course labs and additional challenge labs included in Part II of the Learning Guide. Allan Reid
is the curriculum lead for CCNA and a CCNA and CCNP® instructor at the Centennial College CATC in Toronto,
Canada. Jim Lorenz is an instructor and curriculum developer for the Cisco Networking Academy. How To—Look
for this icon to study the steps you need to learn to perform certain tasks. Interactive Activities—Reinforce
your understanding of topics with more than 30 different exercises from the online course identified throughout the book with this icon. The files for these activities are on the accompanying CD-ROM. Packet Tracer
Activities— Explore and visualize networking concepts using Packet Tracer exercises interspersed throughout
most chapters. The files for these activities are on the accompanying CD-ROM. Packet Tracer v4.1 software
developed by Cisco is available separately. Hands-on Labs—Master the practical, hands-on skills of the course
by working through all 42 course labs and 3 additional labs included in this book. The labs are an integral
part of the CCNA Discovery curriculum; review the core text and the lab material to prepare for all your
exams. Companion CD-ROM **See instructions within the ebook on how to get access to the files from the CD-ROM
that accompanies this print book.** The CD-ROM includes Interactive Activities Packet Tracer Activity Files
CCENT Study Guides IT Career Information Taking Notes Lifelong Learning
Improve operations and agility in any data center, campus, LAN, or WAN Today, the best way to stay in control
of your network is to address devices programmatically and automate network interactions. In this book, Cisco
experts Ryan Tischer and Jason Gooley show you how to do just that. You’ll learn how to use programmability
and automation to solve business problems, reduce costs, promote agility and innovation, handle accelerating
complexity, and add value in any data center, campus, LAN, or WAN. The authors show you how to create
production solutions that run on or interact with Nexus NX-OS-based switches, Cisco ACI, Campus, and WAN
technologies.You’ll learn how to use advanced Cisco tools together with industry-standard languages and
platforms, including Python, JSON, and Linux. The authors demonstrate how to support dynamic application
environments, tighten links between apps and infrastructure, and make DevOps work better. This book will be
an indispensable resource for network and cloud designers, architects, DevOps engineers, security
specialists, and every professional who wants to build or operate high-efficiency networks. Drive more value
through programmability and automation, freeing resources for high-value innovation Move beyond error-prone,
box-by-box network management Bridge management gaps arising from current operational models Write NX-OS
software to run on, access, or extend your Nexus switch Master Cisco’s powerful on-box automation and
operation tools Manage complex WANs with NetConf/Yang, ConfD, and Cisco SDN Controller Interact with and
enhance Cisco Application Centric Infrastructure (ACI) Build self-service catalogs to accelerate application
delivery Find resources for deepening your expertise in network automation
Router Security Strategies: Securing IP Network Traffic Planes provides a compre-hensive approach to
understand and implement IP traffic plane separation and protection on IP routers. This book details the
distinct traffic planes of IP networks and the advanced techniques necessary to operationally secure them.
This includes the data, control, management, and services planes that provide the infrastructure for IP
networking. The first section provides a brief overview of the essential components of the Internet Protocol
and IP networking. At the end of this section, you will understand the fundamental principles of defense in
depth and breadth security as applied to IP traffic planes. Techniques to secure the IP data plane, IP
control plane, IP management plane, and IP services plane are covered in detail in the second section. The
final section provides case studies from both the enterprise network and the service provider network
perspectives. In this way, the individual IP traffic plane security techniques reviewed in the second section
of the book are brought together to help you create an integrated, comprehensive defense in depth and breadth
security architecture. “Understanding and securing IP traffic planes are critical to the overall security
posture of the IP infrastructure. The techniques detailed in this book provide protection and instrumentation
enabling operators to understand and defend against attacks. As the vulnerability economy continues to
mature, it is critical for both vendors and network providers to collaboratively deliver these protections to
the IP infrastructure.” –Russell Smoak, Director, Technical Services, Security Intelligence Engineering,
Cisco Gregg Schudel, CCIE® No. 9591, joined Cisco in 2000 as a consulting system engineer supporting the U.S.
service provider organization. Gregg focuses on IP core network security architectures and technology for
interexchange carriers and web services providers. David J. Smith, CCIE No. 1986, joined Cisco in 1995 and is
a consulting system engineer supporting the service provider organization. David focuses on IP core and edge
architectures including IP routing, MPLS technologies, QoS, infrastructure security, and network telemetry.
Understand the operation of IP networks and routers Learn about the many threat models facing IP networks,
Layer 2 Ethernet switching environments, and IPsec and MPLS VPN services Learn how to segment and protect
each IP traffic plane by applying defense in depth and breadth principles Use security techniques such as
ACLs, rate limiting, IP Options filtering, uRPF, QoS, RTBH, QPPB, and many others to protect the data plane
of IP and switched Ethernet networks Secure the IP control plane with rACL, CoPP, GTSM, MD5, BGP and ICMP
techniques and Layer 2 switched Ethernet-specific techniques Protect the IP management plane with password
management, SNMP, SSH, NTP, AAA, as well as other VPN management, out-of-band management, and remote access
management techniques Secure the IP services plane using recoloring, IP fragmentation control, MPLS label
control, and other traffic classification and process control techniques This security book is part of the
Cisco Press® Networking Technology Series. Security titles from Cisco Press help networking professionals
secure critical data and resources, prevent and mitigate network attacks, and build end-to-end self-defending
networks.
This is the eBook of the printed book and may not include any media, website access codes, or print
supplements that may come packaged with the bound book. The Firewall Services Module (FWSM) is a highperformance stateful-inspection firewall that integrates into the Cisco® 6500 switch and 7600 router chassis.
The FWSM monitors traffic flows using application inspection engines to provide a strong level of network
security. The FWSM defines the security parameter and enables the enforcement of security policies through
authentication, access control lists, and protocol inspection. The FWSM is a key component to anyone
deploying network security. Cisco Secure Firewall Services Module (FWSM) covers all aspects of the FWSM. The
book provides a detailed look at how the FWSM processes information, as well as installation advice,
configuration details, recommendations for network integration, and reviews of operation and management. This
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book provides you with a single source that comprehensively answers how and why the FWSM functions as it
does. This information enables you to successfully deploy the FWSM and gain the greatest functional benefit
from your deployment. Practical examples throughout show you how other customers have successfully deployed
the FWSM. By reading this book, you will learn how the FWSM functions, the differences between the FWSM and
the ASA Security Appliance, how to implement and maintain the FWSM, the latest features of the FWSM, and how
to configure common installations. This security book is part of the Cisco Press® Networking Technology
series. Security titles from Cisco Press help networking professionals secure critical data and resources,
prevent and mitigate network attacks, and build end-to-end self-defending networks.
Best-practice QoS designs for protecting voice, video, and critical data while mitigating network denial-ofservice attacks Understand the service-level requirements of voice, video, and data applications Examine
strategic QoS best practices, including Scavenger-class QoS tactics for DoS/worm mitigation Learn about QoS
tools and the various interdependencies and caveats of these tools that can impact design considerations
Learn how to protect voice, video, and data traffic using various QoS mechanisms Evaluate design
recommendations for protecting voice, video, and multiple classes of data while mitigating DoS/worm attacks
for the following network infrastructure architectures: campus LAN, private WAN, MPLS VPN, and IPSec VPN
Quality of Service (QoS) has already proven itself as the enabling technology for the convergence of voice,
video, and data networks. As business needs evolve, so do the demands for QoS. The need to protect critical
applications via QoS mechanisms in business networks has escalated over the past few years, primarily due to
the increased frequency and sophistication of denial-of-service (DoS) and worm attacks. End-to-End QoS
Network Design is a detailed handbook for planning and deploying QoS solutions to address current business
needs. This book goes beyond discussing available QoS technologies and considers detailed design examples
that illustrate where, when, and how to deploy various QoS features to provide validated and tested solutions
for voice, video, and critical data over the LAN, WAN, and VPN. The book starts with a brief background of
network infrastructure evolution and the subsequent need for QoS. It then goes on to cover the various QoS
features and tools currently available and comments on their evolution and direction. The QoS requirements of
voice, interactive and streaming video, and multiple classes of data applications are presented, along with
an overview of the nature and effects of various types of DoS and worm attacks. QoS best-practice design
principles are introduced to show how QoS mechanisms can be strategically deployed end-to-end to address
application requirements while mitigating network attacks. The next section focuses on how these strategic
design principles are applied to campus LAN QoS design. Considerations and detailed design recommendations
specific to the access, distribution, and core layers of an enterprise campus network are presented. Private
WAN QoS design is discussed in the following section, where WAN-specific considerations and detailed QoS
designs are presented for leased-lines, Frame Relay, ATM, ATM-to-FR Service Interworking, and ISDN networks.
Branch-specific designs include Cisco® SAFE recommendations for using Network-Based Application Recognition
(NBAR) for known-worm identification and policing. The final section covers Layer 3 VPN QoS design-for both
MPLS and IPSec VPNs. As businesses are migrating to VPNs to meet their wide-area networking needs at lower
costs, considerations specific to these topologies are required to be reflected in their customer-edge QoS
designs. MPLS VPN QoS design is examined from both the enterprise and service provider's perspectives.
Additionally, IPSec VPN QoS designs cover site-to-site and teleworker contexts. Whether you are looking for
an introduction to QoS principles and practices or a QoS planning and deployment guide, this book provides
you with the expert advice you need to design and implement comprehensive QoS solutions.
Trust the best-selling Official Cert Guide series from Cisco Press to help you learn, prepare, and practice
for exam success. They are built with the objective of providing assessment, review, and practice to help
ensure you are fully prepared for your certification exam. Master Cisco CCNA Wireless 640-722 exam topics
Assess your knowledge with chapter-opening quizzes Review key concepts with exam preparation tasks This is
the eBook edition of the CCNA Wireless 640-722 Official Certification Guide. This eBook does not include the
companion CD-ROM with practice exam that comes with the print edition. CCNA Wireless 640-722 Official
Certification Guide presents you with an organized test preparation routine through the use of proven series
elements and techniques. “Do I Know This Already?” quizzes open each chapter and enable you to decide how
much time you need to spend on each section. Exam topic lists make referencing easy. Chapter-ending Exam
Preparation Tasks help you drill on key concepts you must know thoroughly. CCNA Wireless 640-722 Official
Certification Guide focuses specifically on the objectives for the Cisco CCNA Wireless 640-722 exam. Expert
network architect David Hucaby (CCIE No. 4594) shares preparation hints and test-taking tips, helping you
identify areas of weakness and improve both your conceptual knowledge and hands-on skills. Material is
presented in a concise manner, focusing on increasing your understanding and retention of exam topics. Well
regarded for its level of detail, assessment features, comprehensive design scenarios, and challenging review
questions and exercises, this official study guide helps you master the concepts and techniques that will
enable you to succeed on the exam the first time. The official study guide helps you master all the topics on
the CCNA Wireless 640-722 exam, including the following: RF signals, modulation, and standards Antennas WLAN
topologies, configuration, and troubleshooting Wireless APs CUWN architecture Controller configuration,
discovery, and maintenance Roaming Client configuration RRM Wireless security Guest networks WCS network
management Interference CCNA Wireless 640-722 Official Certification Guide is part of a recommended learning
path from Cisco that includes simulation and hands-on training from authorized Cisco Learning Partners and
self-study products from Cisco Press. To find out more about instructor-led training, e-learning, and handson instruction offered by authorized Cisco Learning Partners worldwide, please visit
www.cisco.com/go/authorizedtraining.
"This book presents an overview of the key debates that took place during the Economic and Social Council
meetings at the 2007 High-level Segment, at which the Annual Ministerial Review and Development Cooperation
Forum -- two new functions mandated by world leaders at the 2005 World Summit -- were launched. The
discussions revolved around strengthening efforts to eradicate poverty and hunger. This publication also
includes the Secretary-General's report as well as the Ministerial Declaration adopted at the end of the
ECOSOC High-level Segment."--Publisher description.
Design a complete VoIP or analog PBX with Asterisk, even if you have no previous Asterisk experience and only
basic telecommunications knowledge. This bestselling guide makes it easy, with a detailed roadmap to
installing, configuring, and integrating this open source software into your existing phone system. Ideal for
Linux administrators, developers, and power users, this book shows you how to write a basic dialplan step by
step, and quickly brings you up to speed on the latest Asterisk features in version 1.8. Integrate Asterisk
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with analog, VoIP, and digital telephony systems Build a simple interactive dialplan, and dive into advanced
concepts Use Asterisk’s voicemail options—including a standalone voicemail server Build a menuing system and
add applications that act on caller input Incorporate a relational database with MySQL and Postgre SQL
Connect to external services such as LDAP, calendars, XMPP, and Skype Use Automatic Call Distribution to
build a call queuing system Learn how to use Asterisk’s security, call routing, and faxing features
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